



Earth Vibe Productions & Events 210 E Liberty St Charles Town WV 25414

Dear Friend of Darfur,

Thank you so much for your gift of \$800.00 on 11/02/2009. Throughout my five years with this movement, most recently as President of the Coalition, I am continually impressed and humbled by the generosity and involvement of our supporters. It is thanks to you and others like you that we have the base we need to help bring peace and stability to Darfur.

Your support helped us obtain a promise from President Obama to make a priority of Darfur, and now it is helping us encourage him to keep that promise with our Darfur from Day One campaign.

As I'm sure you know, our work is not over yet, and it remains a formidable challenge to marshal the resources we need to do it well. I will be reaching out to you for your help, thoughts and suggestions as we move towards our goals of security, accountability and a return to normal life for civilians in Darfur. To find out more about additional actions you can take today, please go to our website at www.SaveDarfur.org.

Once again, thank you very much for your generous support and interest in our work. I believe people in Darfur are still alive today because of our actions. Through your efforts we are becoming increasingly successful at using our constituency of conscience to strengthen these actions and save the people of Darfur.

Jenny Forster

Jerry Fowler